
Daycare Special Congregational Meeting 
July 21, 2021 

 
Jeremy Nitschke opened the meeting & turned the floor over to council member, Amanda 
Huber who is also a member of JDA.  Amanda explained the current community daycare 
situation & the need for a location to house a daycare.  The congregation was asked if they 
were open to the idea of offering the church basement as a temporary space.  After much 
discussion, Sharon Fuhur motioned that the church investigate the possibility of opening up the 
church for a temporary daycare location.  Ryan Kaatz seconded the motion.  Motion passed 
unanimously.  
 


